
Subject: Re: arpsend: x.x.x.x is detected on another computer
Posted by hvdkamer on Tue, 25 Jul 2006 08:21:45 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Currently I just ignore this warning . I now know that there is a server on the Strato network who is
doing this. But afterwards my VEx's work perfectly, so this check if the IP-address is in use is in
my case not returning an useful answer. I could remove the eth0 form the NETDEVICES in the
controlscript I suppose.

The only problem with this warning is that it got me confused for two days because of another
problem. And that one was the cause of my VEx's not owrking. Because the only warning I got
was the one about arpsend, it took me quite some time...

So the real question to you is this. If you ignore this warning and go into your newly started VEx.
Does the network work? If not, do you use the 2.6.8 kernel?

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from OpenVZ Forum

https://new-forum.openvz.org/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=561
https://new-forum.openvz.org/index.php?t=rview&th=810&goto=4747#msg_4747
https://new-forum.openvz.org/index.php?t=post&reply_to=4747
https://new-forum.openvz.org/index.php

